
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

June 22, 2010 

 

 

 

 

Members Present:  George Longfellow; Council Rep., Merrill Johnson, Bob Schroeder, 

Martin Cannata, Richard Bairam 

 

Late Roger Duhaime 

 

 

The meeting began at 6:30.  George motioned to appoint Turk as vice chair.  Motioned 

second by Bob.  All in favor. 

 

The Committee reviewed the minutes of April 27
th

.  Merrill motioned to accept the 

minutes.  Motion was second by Martin. All in favor. 

 

Bill Hooley has resigned from the Committee and wanted to express that he thought the 

Committee was doing a great job.  Diane will submit his resignation to Evelyn. 

 

Diane informed the Committee that the Co-Op has received all the necessary committed 

recycling tonnage and is moving forward to proceed with construction of the single 

stream recycling facility. There was a discussion on the single stream benefits to the 

Town. George is against the project.  Diane hopes to have the Co-op contract in hand for 

the July 27
th
 meeting so that the Committee can review it before the July 28

th
 Council 

meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00. 

 


